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Library bulletin boards are open to notices of an educational, cultural, intellectual or 
charitable nature, which community groups, or individuals, request be posted.  Notices 
should be of public interest, and preferably for a timed event, or series of events.  
Notices will be removed from the bulletin board after the date of the event, or the last in 
a series of events.  If there is no timed event involved, notices may be removed after 2 
months from the date of posting.  For-profit notices may not be posted.  Library bulletin 
boards are the only space available for community or governmental notices.  Only 
missing persons notices issued by law enforcement may be posted. 
 
The Stanislaus County Library does not advocate or endorse the contents of notices 
posted on library bulletin boards. 
 
The Stanislaus County Library reserves the right to determine what material will be 
posted. 
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